Mumford Fire Station Renovation / Addition Mumford, NY

Facing a severe shortage of space, the Mumford
Fire District selected MRB Group to help develop
plans for a major facility renovation. In order to
aquire a new apparatus and attract volunteers
to the department, the District first needed to
enhance the space and address regulatory
requirements, An additional challenge was the
need to maintain the historic character of the
front of the building.

After completing the conceptual study, MRB
Group was further selected to assist the District
with a $1.5 million facility improvement project
that included both new construction and
renovations to existing structures.

The project features 11,500 square feet of existing
building renovations and a 5,250 square foot
truck garage addition.

MRB Group provided budget estimates, supplied
the District with educational materials for public
presentation, assisted with construction
documents and the public bidding process, and
provided construction administration services.

The Mumford Fire District Facility Improvement
Project was completed within a very tight
budget. Effective public engagementin the
project encouraged residents to reinvest in their
community-center and fire station. The design
rehabilitated an important historic asset, while
creating a state-of-the-art resource.

Facility features include a new truck garage
designed to accommodate fire equipment, . . .
renovated meeting space, and a shared Client: Mumford Fire District

community meeting hall.
Location: Mumford, NY

Completion Date: 2006

Engineer: MRB Group




